




The first 

quartet to 

score over 

700 in a 

Regional 

Contest!  































It is with heavy heart that we share with you that 

our loving, talented, and goofy baritone, Penny, has 

decided to step down from Saffron. Penny has given us 

many years of great chord ringing and more laughs than 

we can even count! 

Christine, Amanda, and SueBee are actively looking for a 

new baritone, and would love to bring her on the 

International Stage with us in September!! Send us a 

message with your email address, or email us directly at 

saffronquartet@gmail.com and we will respond 

with application details. It’s going to get Spicy!!!!! 🎵💕
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Happy New Year everyone!

We have an important life update that we’d like to share with all of you. First of all, what a journey! We have spent the last year 

growing as a group, as individuals, and as artists. We couldn’t be more proud of the accomplishments and development we 

have all taken away from our time together. Taking 4th place this past year in St. Louis was an especially great punctuation 

mark within the greater story we have been able to tell as a quartet.

That being said, after a lot of careful consideration we have decided that this is a stopping point for Windsor. This decision was 

made with a lot of love for each other and for our craft. Maintaining a group like this, where a sound and product relies so much 

on time together to perfect it, was becoming difficult in this season of life. With growing families, competing schedules, long 

distance, and careers, we feel putting an end to Windsor’s journey is the best decision for us. There is so much love between

us that this has not been an easy decision.

We wholeheartedly thank you all for your support and encouragement during our time together! We are looking forward to 

supporting each others’ new endeavors and hope you’ll be a part of some new journeys we each take.

We have a few more shows on the books this year and we couldn’t be happier to finish out our time together performing for 

these audiences!

We want to thank our coaches... Erin Howden, Randy Loos, Clay Hine, Ruth Ann Parker, Betty Clipman, Tony Derosa, Karen 

Briedert and Michael Gellert...you all poured into us and we are so grateful.

Finally, we give our biggest thank you to our main coach, Debbie Cleveland (aka, our fifth sister 😉). She isn’t just a coach. 

She’s been the ultimate hostess, allowing us to occupy her house for quartet weekends and keeping us fed. She’s given us 

advice personally and professionally. She’s helped shape our sets. She’s been a mother and a friend. And ultimately, our 

biggest fan (see her standing and cheering front row in this pic 😂). We wouldn’t be Windsor without you!

We love you all and thank you again for all the love and support!   Ashley, Mary Sarah, Lexi, Jenny








